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From: Prabakaran, Sharmila (UTC) 
To: david.namura@centurylink.com 
 
Subject: Data Request 
Date: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 11:05:00 AM 
Attachments: image001.png 
CTL_CallTime_DR_ CenturyLink Dec 2022 (003)_13941.pdf 

 
Hi Dave Namura, 
 
The attached data request letter was mailed to CenturyLink Communications LLC d/b/a Lumen 
Technologies Group on December 29th, 2022. And the company’s response was due in Jan 12, 
2023. Until now we have not received any responses from the company yet. 
Please let me know why the documents were not provided by the due date and when the 
company plans to respond?. 
 
You may reach me at sharmila.prabakaran@utc.wa.gov or (360) 664-1129 for any further 
questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Sharmila Prabakaran 
(Pronouns: She/Her/Hers) 

Investigator, Consumer Protection and Communications 
sharmila.prabakaran@utc.wa.gov 
Office: (360) 664-1129 

 


